
Edmondsley Primary  
and  

Nursery School 
A warm welcome back everyone to Edmondsley Primary and Nursery School.  We 

hope everyone has had a lovely break.  

Year 6 Parents Evening and SATs information evening. Wednesday 23rd January  
Please arrange a meeting via Teachers2parents to discuss your child’s progress this term.  
Mr Mander will also be able to discuss how you can support your child at home.  
 
SATs information meeting 
Mr Mander would like to share information regarding SATs with you on Tuesday 22nd Jan-
uary from 2:30 in our school hall.  This will also give you an opportunity to ask questions 
you may have.  

Breakfast Club 8:15 till 9:00 
Our breakfast club continues to be highly popular.  Please pay via Parent Pay, £2.50  
prior to your child attending breakfast club . Any queries please contact the school office. 

Sponsored Sing-a-long 
An amazing £570 was raised as a result of our Sponsored Sing-a-long.  
We have arranged for a Musical Theatre company to come in to school on Monday 28th 
January to perform ‘The Selfish Giant’ 
Thank you all once again for your  support.  

ASDA Green Token Giving Programme 
Edmondsley Primary School is part of the green token giving programme, which is          
currently on at Stanley ASDA. If you are shopping at ASDA Stanley and you receive a    
token we would be most grateful if you would ‘pop it’ into the Edmondsley Primary pot.  


